
Submitter: Anne Millhollen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

Beaver dams improve water quality. Many of our streams in public lands are 

considered impaired because of the level of pollutants and sediment. Beaver dams 

slow the flow of streams allowing sediment to settle, and pollutants are filtered out as 

the water passes through the dams. Allowing the population of beaver to grow in 

public lands is a very inexpensive way to improve water quality. Please support HB 

3932. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


